



Hello, friends,

At EDUF we have a new website! We're still adding lines like these:

Covenant Partnership

EDUF works in covenant partnership with the Regional Education and Clergy Development Coordinator of the Church of the Nazarene, Africa.

The great need for the rapidly-expanding Church in Africa is increased access to pastoral training and ministerial education that prepares men and women for ordination in the Church of the Nazarene.

We'll be making other tweaks on it but we wanted you to see it today at eduf.org.

We take this opportunity to remind you about the project for tomorrow's #Giving Tuesday and for the end of the year: the "TNU Africa Cohort". Please consider giving \$5, \$10, or more to make this goal. Every donation is greatly appreciated Giving through Facebook goes 100% to the EDUF project but many of our kind donors prefer giving by check designating "TNU Africa cohort" and sent to our treasurer, Lauralee Nothstine, 2412 Wildflower Cove, Mishawaka, IN 46545.

For questions, please email us at Admin@eduf.org.

Together with you to partner with Jesus in His Mission,

Margaret Scott and Pat Crane

President and Admin Assistant
Education Development United Fellowship

P. S. More about the "TNU Africa Cohort". We're hoping to raise \$4,000 to top up the course fees for leaders in Africa who are already taking a new on-line masters' degree. The total need coming up is \$9,000. The project got a https://example.com/huge-kick-start-early-this-month from a single donation of \$5,000! Yay! The kick-start donation was amazing. Now smaller donations are needed for the cohort's fees for next term.







Copyright © 2023 Education Development United Fellowship, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this e-mail because you know someone affiliated with EDUF and agreed to receive this.

Our mailing address is:

Education Development United Fellowship 1016 - 4th Ave SW Puyallup, WA 98371